SCONE LADIES GOLF for March 3, 2014
“Good ladies scores at golf”
Last Thursday twenty Scone lady golfers enjoyed a well presented course due to the many hours of voluntary work to bring the fairways and rough under control after the rain. Trish Dunnill found the conditions to her liking and returned a very good score of 39 points to win the Ann Cameron Trophy. She was closely followed by Ruth Wallace who was Division 1 runner up with 38 points. In Division, 2 Mary Woodlands 36, edged out Doon MacCallum on 35. Sue Watts made a welcome return in a new cart and won the NTP on the 8th / 17th for Division 1, while no one in Division 2 managed to get on the green, and Beryl Phelps won Division 3 in two shots. The ball winners were Julie Leckie 37, Lyn Banks 35, June Jukes 35, Wendy Clift 34, Diane Taylor 32, Kathy Robinson 32, Narelle Rutter 31 and Noreen Marshall 30. 
All the players were pleased to enter the air conditioned clubhouse after a hot and steamy round. With the new computer scoring system in place players are requested to head straight to the touchscreen to enter scores before handing in their cards. 
Eight players headed to Hawks Nest to play last Monday and Tuesday on the challenging course that many are still trying to master.
Today Thursday March 3, the first of the 18 hole stroke Monthly Medals and GNSW Medals and putting rounds will be played. The daily trophy is kindly sponsored by Melanie’s Jewellers. Next Thursday an 18 hole 4BBB stableford will be held for the NSW Bowl event with the Judy Carmody and Narelle Rutter Trophy on offer. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Saturday the 18 hole stableford was hindered by the weather and a number of players being away. If you would like to play on Saturdays a group has generally been going out after 8am to beat the heat, and it is always a stableford event. If you would like to enhance your golf potential the club is looking at arranging a professional to visit to give lessons. There is a sheet on the ladies noticeboard re expressions of interest, so please put your name up in the next week. Players should be organising partners for the Holden Scramble 4 person ambrose to be held on Saturday March 29 with shot gun starts available either in the morning or afternoon. Last year a number of ladies put a team in and had an enjoyable day together, whilst others teamed with some men hoping to take advantage of the forward ladies tees. It is always an interesting event.

